
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
February 5, 2024 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Chairman Daniel C. Goldner 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. – DRM 23-082 & IR 22-048 
 Request for Changes to Service Lists 
 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc., requests the staff listed below be removed 
from the service list for the above docket numbers: 
 
  Anthony S. Augeri – aaugeri@lewisbuilders.com    
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this matter.  
  
  
  
 
   
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Heidi K. Tombarello 
 
      Heidi K. Tombarello 
      Legal Counsel 
 
 
HT 
 
e cc:  service list 

HAMPSTEAD AREA 
WATER COMPANY, INC 

54 SAWYER AVENUE, ATKINSON, NH 03811 

TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936 
www.hampsteadwater.com 
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